
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ICM would like to welcome our new Executive Director, Stacey Aubrey 
 
 

Stacey Aubrey began her 20-year career with ICM in 1999.  Other than a 3-year stint in 
Alberta where she worked in human resources at Lakeland College and U. of A., she has 
occupied and mastered many roles within ICM.   She has moved through a number of 
administrative and licensing positions including most recently the Director of Licensing. 
 
She holds a Chartered Insurance Professional (CIP) Designation, has completed her 
Human Resources Certificate from the University of Alberta and her Management 
Certificate from the University of Winnipeg.  She also has her Justice and Public Safety 
Certificate completed with Red River College and her Certificate in Leadership 

Development (CLD) through QNET. 
 
She is a certified Fitness Leader, an assistant hockey coach and sits on many boards in her community.  
This exemplifies her motivation, organization, leadership, and the fact she is a team player.   
 
In her recent role as Director of Licensing, the councils benefited from her pragmatic approach, and 
organizational skills.  She has a deep understanding of the rules and regulations that govern our 
organization, and how we operate.  We are looking forward to benefiting from those skills both in day-to-day 
operations, and in forging the ICM of the future. 
 


